
February 18,2004 

Craig J. Wilson, Chief 
TMDL Listing Unit 
Division of Water Quality 
State Water Resources Control Board 
P.O. Box 100 
Sacramento. CA 95812-0100 

Subject: 	 Draft Water Quality Control Policy for Developing California's Clean Water 
Act section 303(d) List and Draft Functional Equivalent Document 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide comments on the draft 303(d) listing policy. The City 
of Laguna Hills would like to express its support for the comments provided by the County of 
Orange Resources and Development Management Department. Staff feels these comments 
accurately reflect our thoughts and concerns regarding the draft policy. 

Sincerely. 

Kenneth H. Rosenfield, P.E. 
Director of Public Services 

C: 	 Chris Crompton, County of Orange 
Joe Ames, City of Laguna Hills 




